Max Keeping
Foundation

$15,000 cheque was presented
to the Max Keeping Bowl-A-
Thon on Wednesday, February
22" 2012

Bingham Park

CHANCE Foundation
contributed $20,378.40 as part
of an estimated total budget of
$74,022.80 for the building of

Bingham Park.

Jeremie’s children

In partnership with a group of
community leaders, CHANCE
Foundation will be building a
new orphanage and school in
Jeremie, in the province of
Grande Anse in Haiti

Fundraising events

CHANCE, as well as its sponsors
and community members, raised a
total of $35,378.40 (net funds) for
the Ottawa recreational project.
Every cent of the funds raised will
be put towards:

¢ Max Keeping Foundation
($15,000)

¢ Bingham park build in
Lowertown (remainder §$)

Max Keeping Foundation

$15,000 cheque was presented to
the Max Keeping Foundation on
Wednesday, February 22™, 2012.

CHANCE Foundation had two
teams in the Max Keeping Bowl-A-
Thon in March, 2012.

Bingham Park
A large capital grant was submitted
on March 1%, 2012.

CHANCE Foundation contributed
$20,378.40 while the Lowertown
community association (LCA)
raised a total of $16,633 — resulting
in an estimated contribution from
the community of $37,011.40. This
would ultimately result in a total
budget of $74,022.80 (each dollar
matched by the City of Ottawa).

Community Survey: CHANCE and
the LCA designed a survey for
Lowertown community members.
The survey is open to all members
of the community and is designed
to gain feedback from the
community.

Working with Dynamo
Playgrounds: a local park company
that specializes in rope structures
and other new age structures.

Progress Report 2010-2012

Build start: scheduled for spring of
2013.

New project: Jeremie’s
Children

In partnership with a group of
community leaders, we will be
building a new orphanage and
school in Jeremie, the capital city of
the province of Grande Anse in
Haiti.

The Emmanuel Orphanage, which
supports over 50 orphans and 50
students has been operating out of a
building with sub-par living
conditions since 1993.

Thanks to the very generous
contributions of a group of Ottawa
residents, the Emmanuel
Orphanage purchased land for the
construction of a new building and
Phase T of construction has begun.
Future Phases require continued
funding, and CHANCE
Foundation is excited to join forces
with this group of community
leaders to drastically improve the
lives of over 100 deserving children.

Future fundraising events
Halloween party: CHANCE will be
hosting a Halloween party
Saturday, October 27th at 9:00 pm
at the St. Anthony’s Soccer Club.

Visit us at C .
www.chancefoundation.ca

Follow @CHANCE_
Found on Twitter

[
Become a member of

CHANCE foundation on
Facebook




